
   Welcome to our Owls Nursery Class! 
We are the 
Owls Class! 

 

 

Hello there,   

I expect a grown up will read this  letter first and then, I hope, they will tell you what it says! 

I’m Miss Taylor but most of the children  and parents at Crossflatts Primary School call me Miss 

T. I wasn’t always a teacher; I’ve worked all over the world doing many exciting things but de-

ciding to become a Primary School Teacher was the best decision I ever made. I love it! 

 I am so looking forward to meeting you, getting to know you and helping you to be the very best 

you can be. Nursery is such an exciting place; there’s so much to explore, to play with and to dis-

cover.  Just think, there are new friends waiting to meet you.  I’m sure you will be very happy.  

Mrs Kelly and Mrs Fenwick will also be in the Owls Nursery Classroom with you. Both of them are 

kind, caring  and clever and are great fun to be with. We are all so lucky to be members of the  

Nursery team.  

Coming into Nursery class will be the start of a huge adventure for you. I am so happy that I get to 

be part of your journey along life’s highway. I wonder what you’ll grow up to be?  

See you soon,             

True or false? * 

 I am the longest serving member of staff at Crossflatts. 

 I am a Leeds United Season Ticket Holder. 

 I play Hockey for the North of England Masters team. 

 My family originate from Shetland. 

 I love the sea and beaches, gardens, flowers, sunshine, 

the moon and mountains.      * yes they're all  true! 

Our 5 Class Rules 

1. Do what a grown up in school 

tells you the first time. 

2. Keep hands, feet and other 

objects to yourself. 

3. Do your very best. 

4. Be a good friend. 

5. Be happy. 

Mrs Kelly 

and Mrs 

Fenwick  


